Muthoora, Leela

From: Redington Frognal -

 Sent:
 22 March 2015 19:31

 To:
 Hope, Obote

Cc: John Malet-Bates; Rob Hagemans; Linda Chung; Mojgan Green;

Raffaella Morini; Farokh Khorooshi; Dudley Leigh

Subject: 38 Heath Drive, 2015/0335/P

Dear Mr. Obote,

You may be aware that Redington Frognal Association has been asked by Camden to update its Conservation Area appraisal for the Redington Frognal Conservation Area.

I thought you might like to read some of the comments made by Rob Lloyd-Sweet of the Conservation Studio / English Heritage in respect of 389 Heath Drive. He described the house on the corner of Finchley Road and Heath Drive as,

"A classic early 20th century large house and large garden, designed to appeal to middle class commuters. The red brick is well represented, with stone detailing. There are large trees in the garden visible from the street. Both the house and garden form a positive contribution to the Conservation Area."

We trust that this will continue to be the case and that Camden will not permit the destruction of the setting of this house, or the house itself.

Kind regards,

Nancy Mayo

Redington Frognal Association



Muthoora, Leela

From: Redington Frognal
Sent: 23 March 2015 00:27

To: Hope, Obote

Cc: John Malet-Bates; Rob Hagemans; Linda Chung Garante Mojgan Green

Raffaella Morini; Farokh Khorooshi; Dudley Leigh; Birchall, Caroline; Mennear,

Andrew (Councillor); Spinella, Gio; Baillie, Siobhan (Councillor); Janet Gompertz

Subject: 38 Heath Drive, 2015/0335/P - OBJECTION

Dear Mr. Hope,

Further to the objection below, Redfrog would like to express concern at the further certain destruction of bat foraging habitat, if Camden permits the removal of Landscaping Condition 8.

The area, which is on a bat flight path, has already lost a number of mature trees and can not afford any further losses.

We reiterate our insistence that Condition 8 remains in place in order to guarantee that no trees are felled and that the front, rear and side gardens are retained in their entirety as soft surface.

Kind regards,

Nancy Mayo

Redington Frognal Association



On 22 March 2015 at 19:31, Redington Frognal

vrote

Dear Mr. Obote,

You may be aware that Redington Frognal Association has been asked by Camden to update its Conservation Area appraisal for the Redington Frognal Conservation Area.

I thought you might like to read some of the comments made by Rob Lloyd-Sweet of the Conservation Studio / English Heritage in respect of 389 Heath Drive. He described the house on the corner of Finchley Road and Heath Drive as,

"A classic early 20th century large house and large garden, designed to appeal to middle class commuters. The red brick is well represented, with stone detailing. There are large trees in the garden visible from the street. Both the house and garden form a positive contribution to the Conservation Area.".

We trust that this will continue to be the case and that Camden will not permit the destruction of the setting of this house, or the house itself.

Kind regards,

Nancy Mayo

Redington Frognal Association

